
Laguna Woods Village Recreation Vehicle Owners 

Welcome to RV lot A & B

In addition to the rules and regulations for the use of Lot A and B, please be aware that there is an RV 
Club that you are welcome to join. The following is a brief overview of the RV Wheelers activities.

• There are over 150 members.
• The club has a website that sends out newsletters and holds monthly meetings
• Stay informed on industry standards and policy changes in the village that can impact you 

and/or your RV.
• The club schedules camping trips to fun and interesting locations. The club organizes 8 rallies 

per year (sometimes more) usually with 10 to 25 rigs at a time.
• The club schedules a picnic in June and a Christmas party in December.
• The club provides a list of vendors the members use for repairs, detailing, etc.
• Annual dues are $15 per person.

Most importantly, you will meet a group of interesting people that enjoy using their rigs as much as you
do. 

Our website has a wealth of information and feel free to contact us with any questions, comments or 
concerns.

Mark Tate, club President
(760) 399-6870
rvwheelers.org


